
NOTICE 

ST. LUCIE VILLAGE BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Budget Committee of the Town of 

St. Lucie Village has scheduled a meeting regarding the 2024-2025 

budget and millage rate.  The meeting may be attended by multiple 

members of the Village’s governing body, and will be held at the 

Village Hall, 2841 N. Old Dixie Highway, Fort Pierce, FL 34946 on 

Tuesday, July 9, 2024 at 5:15 p.m.  

 Any interested parties may attend the meeting.  

 

Publish:  July 5, 2024.  


